
EACP Committee 

From: 	 arturo wesley <arturowesley@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, February 26, 2019 7:31 AM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Coqui frog 

My name is Arturo Wesley and I live on the edge of Lilikoi gulch which connects with Maliko gulch. 
There are millions of coqui frogs down in the gulch and it is almost impossible to reach them. 
MISC are the only ones who have the equipment and manpower to do this. 
We depend on MISC and they depend on you for funding. 
If MISC does not stop the croquis where they are now, you will be hearing them in your own yard 
someday soon. 
Arturo Wesley 
230 Waiama 
Haiku 

Sent from my iPhone 
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